
CCG32. Overview: Inspection Reports and National Publications 
 
 The committee considered a report by the Senior Service Manager which 

provided an overview of the inspection reports and national reports 
published since the last meeting of the Clinical and Care Governance 
Committee (CCGC). 

 
 One Care Inspectorate report had been published, on Burnbrae Care 

Home which had graded the service as 2 - weak.  The report set out one 
recommendation and one area for improvement.  The service had made 
significant efforts to address the findings and a follow up inspection in 
October had noted the progress made and had given the service until 30 
November to complete the remaining work.  Martin Thom undertook to 
report back when this was available. 

  
 In the period 8 national reports had been published.  In addition the 

Mental Welfare Commission had published a report on its findings in 
regard to an investigation, not in Falkirk, of the care and treatment of a 
woman with a learning disability whose discharge had been delayed by 
18 months.  The Mental Welfare Commission had asked the HSCP for a 
response by 16 October. Martin Thom agreed to bring a report back to a 
future Committee outlining the local work being done in response to the 
national report recommendations. 

 
Decision 

 
The committee noted the report. 

 


